
Dobbin-Plantersville WSC 
PO Box 127/ 8842 Phillips Rd 

Plantersville Texas 77363-0127 
(936) 894-2506 fax: (936) 894-3152 

bobbye@dpwater.com 

Bobbye Griffith, Officc Manager 
Joel Allphin, Contractor/Operator 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Jason Keasling, Pres. 
John M. Mock, Vice Pres. 
Patricia Kimich, Secretary 
Robbie Allphin, Treasurer 
Crystal Ponton 
Bobbyloe Green 
Jeff Hoffart 

JULY 15, 2025 
BOARD MEETING 

CANCELLED 
AND 

RESCHEDULED 
FOR 

JULY 22, 2025 @ 6:30pm 

S 
Founded in 1977 for Service to the Community 


